
Knights of Columbus 
c/o Guy Fournier, Frank Corbeil 
540 Nosbonsing Park Road  
Corbeil, ON. P0H 1K0 
 
frank.corbeil@bell.net 
guypfournier@gmail.com 
 

February 13, 2025 

 

Director of Community Services 

Greg Kirton 

25 Taillefer Road 

Corbeil, ON P0H 1K0 

 

Re: Installation of commemorative marking within the Memorial park 

 

Dear Greg, 

As you know, the Knights of Columbus #6664 are celebrating their 50th anniversary this year 

and as part of our celebration we are considering doing one of two things.  

1. Installing a monument commemorating our council’s 50 years of service in the 

community within the Park. It would be situated on the mound in behind the Memorial 

wall 

Or  

2. The other option we were considering is having the rock on the edge of the park 

engraved like the one at Vrebosch park. 

 I would like you to take note that the rock was put in it’s place by the Memorial Park committee, 

of which the Knights were heavily involved, with thought that it would be used by the Knights in 

the future. 

Granting authorization for either/or is a crucial process that necessitates clear communication 

and agreement between both parties involved. We are hoping that both the Knights and the 

Municipality will ensure a mutually beneficial arrangement that respects the rights and 

responsibilities associated with the requests in question. 

We ask you to please consider both options as we await your decision. Thank you in advance. 

Sincerely, 

 

Frank Corbeil 

Financial Secretary  

Knights of Colombus #6664 
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